

RE: NURSERY TRANSFER OF OWNER / MANAGEMENT COMPANY

Dear Parents,

S4YC are delighted to announce that, as of Monday 17th May 2021, we will be taking over the ownership and management of Hooton Childcare. This will replace all operations delivered by the current provider.

Initially there will be no changes in terms of your child's attendance, I can assure you that all existing staff will continue in their current roles. However, a scheme of work will be immediately implemented to make improvements to the environment and the resources/equipment accessible to the children.

Many families will be familiar with the work we currently undertake, delivering high quality, affordable childcare for our local community.

Over the next few days, we will be releasing further information as well as inviting you to come along and meet us, giving S4YC the opportunity to share our values and vision for the future.

In the meantime, if anyone has any initial questions, please feel free to contact me on 077347 05559 / info@s4yc.co.uk

Finally, on behalf of everyone who has been involved in Hooton Childcare, past and present, I would like to express a huge thank you to Mike, Helen and their family for the amazing work they have done within the community during their ownership of the nursery, I am sure you will join me in to wish them all the very best in the future.

Both my team and I look forward to meeting you soon.

Yours Sincerely

David James

S4YC Managing Director